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Website Posting 
 

January 4, 2023 
 
Based on information at the time of required posting, the City experienced violations of the NPDES Permit conditions (as 
modified by the March 2021 MAO) for the month of December 2022 as follows: 
 

1. The Monthly Average Ammonia concentration was 17.5 mg/L (NPDES Permit Limit 16.7 mg/L) 
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